
Addendum 1 
442 Breeze St.

City of Spartanburg 
P.O. Box 5107 

145 W. Broad Street 
Spartanburg, SC. 29304 

Email: cwright@cityofspartanburg.org 

Abatement or Encapsulate 
 Lead Based Paint Residential Structure 

 Proposal No: 2021-05-11-01 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN City of Spartanburg issue the following addendum; 

Due to a recent question from one of the contractors pertinent to our upcoming 
project at 442 Breeze Street, Neighborhood Services will send the Lead Inspector 
back to do an additional test, dust wiping the floors, to provide the contractors with 
the answer to their question. It is a viable question and we have had a similar 
problem occur with a previous project.. Therefore, the answer could be important 
to other proposing contractors as well.  
Therefore, The City of Spartanburg is extending the bid opening one additional 
week.   The new bid opening date is to May 18, at 3:00 

The results of the testing for lead on the floors at 442 Breeze was negative.  
There is no new information that would lend itself to any additional costs 
for the upcoming bid at this time. The original scope of work will 
continue to be what you’re bidding on.

Just a reminder, per the one- week extension, the bids will be closing at 
3:00 pm tomorrow May 18th 442 Breeze Street 
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